
We are pleased to announce that we 

received a message from the North Pole 

yesterday and our dear friend Santa has 

decided to come and visit Bagdad on 

Saturday December 14th beginning 

around 0900ish! He will be parking the 

slay and letting his reindeer rest while he 

takes ride on the fire truck visiting the 

entire Bagdad fire district. So parents 

have your babies ready to come out and 

say hey. Listen out for the music and 

the jolly laugh!!!!! Santa says he "will 

see you soon." 


